
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UUNNIITTEEDD  NNAATTIIOONNSS  AASSSSIISSTTEEDD  PPRROOGGRRAAMMMMEE  FFOORR  SSCCAAMMMMEEDD  VVIICCTTIIMMSS..    

UUNNIITTEEDD  NNAATTIIOONNSS  CCOOMMPPEENNSSAATTIIOONN  UUNNIITT,,  ((FFIINNAALL  NNOOTTIICCEE))  

SSOOUUTTHH  AAFFRRIICCAA  RREESSEERRVVEE  BBAANNKK  SSAARRBB    

OOuurr  RReeff::  SSAABB//WWBB//NNFF//UUNN//XXXX003344  

Dear Beneficiary,  
 

How are you today? This is the Second and Final notice from the United Nations 

Compensation Unit.  

 

You have been contacted some months ago about your funds with the FIRST NATIONS 

BANK SOUTH-AFRICA. This was a compensation agreed upon by the United Nations for 

scammed Victims, and you were chosen but according to the records, you are yet to get your 

funds that have been returned to the United Nations Treasury Department. 

 

After a meeting during the week, it was agreed that beneficiaries be given the last chance to 

claim there funds, that’s why we are contacting you again. The UNITED NATIONS have 

agreed to compensate all beneficiaries with the sum of US$ 500,000.00.  

  

We found your name in our list and that is why we are contacting you, these have been 

agreed upon and have been signed. 

  

Please be informed that you shall be liable for the cost of getting your funds, as it has been 

agreed that beneficiaries must be ready to pay either Courier delivery Cost of there Bank 

Draft or Electronic Wire Transfer Cost which shall be made known by the paying bank 
(SOUTH-AFRICA RESERVE BANK). 

  

You are advised to contact Dr. Dan Minele of SOUTH-AFRICA RESERVE BANK, 

Therefore, you should send him your full Name and telephone number your correct mailing 

address where you want him to send the Draft to you.  

 
Person to Contact: Dr. Dan Minele 

Email:  dr_danminele@accountant.com 
Tel:  +27 (712) 635 188 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 
Secretary-General Ban Ki-Moon. 

http://www.un.org/sg/ 
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